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  Need some yard work done? Western Youth Network director  Jennifer Grubb has some ideas
of how you can get it done cheaply- and help a  good cause.   

      Dancers are prepping for ASU’s 2007 24-hour Dance Marathon. Each  dancer must raise
$10 per hour of dancing- and the money goes to Western Youth  Network and Parent to Parent.
 

     

  

  It's hard work, dancing for 24 hours- but it's a lot of fun, Grubb says.  

  

     

  

  It’s an event Grubb’s organization has begun to count on  financially each year.  

  

     

    

  The Marathon is in its fifth year and takes place November  17-18 from 9 a.m. to 9 a.m.   

  

     

  To donate to the cause in exchange for yard work,  contact Allie Davis at the ASU ACT office
at 828-262-2193.   
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